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House Fire Reported In Lancaster

(KAIR)--No injuries are reported as the result of a Friday morning house fire in Lancaster.

Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie reports the fire took place at a residence, located in the 100
block of High Street around 9:40, with fire crews having it contained shortly before 1:00 that
afternoon.

Investigators believe the fire was accidental, and was possibly caused by medical equipment located
in the home.

No one was at home when the fire began.

Fire crews from Lancaster, Effingham, and Shannon all worked to battle the blaze.
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